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Proposed Tobacco Law categorized Type II Urgent 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 23, Onerahtohkó:wa/May, 2014) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 

Commission wishes to inform the community that Chief and Council confirmed the 

recommended categorization for the proposed Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Law as a Type II Law with 

the addition that it is categorized as Urgent in nature.  

As per the Community Decision Making Process, the submission was sent to the Mohawk 

Council of Kahnawà:ke’s Legal Services for this recommendation. The next step was the 

confirmation of this categorization by Chief and Council which took place on Tuesday, 20 

Onerahtohkó:wa/May, 2014.  

A series of Community and Stakeholder Consultations will now be scheduled to ensure the 

community at large understands the issue and has the opportunity to provide their input before it 

heads back to Chief and Council, where this information will inform their decisions regarding the 

mandate, scope, purpose and intent.  

For more information on the request/submission, please contact KLCC Coordinator Kahente 

Horn-Miller at 450-638-5647 or Kahente.horn-miller@mck.ca and OCC Technician Dennis 

Diabo at 450-632-7500 or dennis.diabo@mck.ca.  
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For further information, please contact: 
Gene Diabo, MCK Communications Officer 
450-632-7500 ext. 2254, gene.diabo@mck.ca  
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